
WELCOME TO..... 

Thank You For Joining Us @ The Ridge! 

If this is your first time visiting Church @ The Ridge, please be sure 

to stop by Guest Central to meet Pastor Steve Whipple and his wife, 

Kim. If you need to pray with someone, counselors are available 

after each service left of the stage near Guest Central. We’re so glad 

you’re here! 

 

Next Week: The Grand Story…YOUR Story! 
What an amazing journey it has been these last 52 weeks! We want to 

celebrate our time on the Grand Story by giving you a chance to tell 

your story. Next Sunday in our gathering, Steve will give you a 

chance to share what God has done in your lives as an 

encouragement to our entire church family. As you pray about it this 

week, consider these questions: 

 

1. What specifically has God spoken to you in the past year 

through the reading of His word? 

2. How has it changed your perspective – on God, His Word, 

the church, your life, your marriage, your family, your job, 

your future? 

3. What difference has it made in the way you live every day? 

 

If you feel led to share your story, please be short, specific and give 

God all the glory! We can’t wait to hear Your Story! 

 

Church Work Day 
Saturday, January 17th 

Construction is moving forward at our Hwy 92 church campus and 

we need help NEXT Saturday from 9am-noon. If you are able to 

hang doors in our offices, install a gate at the back of the property 

and some other minor construction then we need ya! We also need 

anyone who can help sort, clean and prepare the worship center for 

future construction. Please let Pastor Steve know if you are able to 

help!  

         THE CHURCH @ THE RIDGE 
 

SquareOne Partnership Class 
Part Two- January 25th 

Reminder that Part One of our SquareOne Partnership class is 

immediately following our service TODAY at the Hwy 92 church 

campus located at 4278 Hiram-Douglasville Hwy in Hiram.  

 

If you are attending Part One and would like to go ahead and sign 

up for Part Two, it will be held at the same place and time on 

Sunday, January 25
th

. Please let us know you will be attending by 

filling out the back of your Connection Card.  

 

Shepherding A Child’s Heart Seminar 
                February 6th-7th 

Now is the time to sign up for the Shepherding 

a Child’s Heart seminar with author and 

speaker Dr. Tedd Tripp! This will be a two day 

series with Part One on Friday, Feb. 6
th

 and 

Part Two on Saturday, Feb. 7
th

. 

 

This seminar highlights primary themes from 

Dr. Tripp’s book about getting to the heart of our children’s 

behavior, helping them to see the Glory of God and how to 

shepherd them through each stage of child-rearing.   

 

Space is limited and childcare will be provided by reservation 

only! The cost is $30 per couple or $15 per individual. Go to 

www.ChurchAtTheRidge.com for more details or to register 

today! 

 

Disciple Now Weekend Coming Up! 
Friday, February 27th 

Youth get ready because D-Now is right around the corner! Save the 

date on your calendars- more info coming soon!

 

STAY CONNECTED @ www.ChurchAtTheRidge.com and make sure you "Like" us on Facebook! 

Ladies, make sure you check out the Ridge Ladies Facebook page and "Like" it as well! 

http://www.churchattheridge.com/
http://www.churchattheridge.com/

